
General Employable Skills 
Students in group s of 2 or 3 will rotate through the modules in 8 day intervals 

CAD and Design- Students begin their development of computer aided drafting and design skills 
while exploring the evolution from sketches to software. 
 
Digital Audio Production- Students utilize virtual instruments, sound recording, and editing 
techniques to create the elements of a podcast. 
 
Digital Manufacturing- Students learn the fundamentals of 3D coordinate programming and then 
design and create simple 3D printed projects while exploring the use of 3D printers in a wide 
range of industries. 
 
Energy and Power- Students examine and test the principles of operation, fundamentals of 
combustion, and adjustment procedures for a four-cycle engine. 
 
Flight and Drone TECHNOLOGY- Students investigate the four forces of flight as they apply to 
rockets, fixed-wing, and rotary aircraft. Additionally, they will apply problem-solving skills in 
the process of programming an unmanned aerial vehicle. 
 
Forensic Science- Students employ laboratory techniques to study fingerprints, chromatography, 
fibers, and elements of soil as they gather evidence and draw conclusions. 
 
Home Maintenance Fundamentals- Students learn the fundamental skills and techniques 
required for home maintenance, repair, and improvement. 
 
 
 



Home Maintenance Systems- Students learn the fundamental skills and techniques for maintaining 
and servicing common residential plumbing, electrical, HVAC, automation, and security systems. 
 
Intro to computer science-  Students gain the necessary insights and strategies to formulate a 
problem and express its solution(s) in such a way that a computer - human or machine - can 
effectively carry it out. 
 
Intro to culinary arts- Students engage in the fundamental techniques needed for basic food 
preparation and presentation as well as the business concepts needed to make it profitable. This 
includes calculating food cost percentages, menu development, and marketing and promotion in the 
food and beverage services.  
 
Intro to health science careers- Students examine the knowledge and skills needed in each of the 
five health science pathways; Biotech R&D, Diagnostics, Health Information Management, Support 
Services, and Therapeutics. 
 
Pneumatics-  Students demonstrate the principles of pneumatics as they design and build pneumatic 
circuits with cylinders, directional valves, electric solenoids, regulators, and flow control valves. 
 
Research and development- Students demonstrate the principles of design and engineering in the 
creation of their own CO2 powered racer. This involves sketches, specifications, prototypes, and 
testing. 
 
Robotics- Students apply the fundamentals of programming to develop solutions to several 
challenges that utilize specific sensors. 
 
Veterinary Medicine- Students practice safety techniques when dealing with animals, prepare 
surgical packs, prevent disease transmission, and simulate X-ray techniques. 
 
Video Production- Students employ the techniques of composition, lighting, and editing used by 
independent content creators as they develop their own viral video. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


